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Student Council

We held our annual 
student council vote 
this week. Everyone 

delivered a great 
presentation and so the 
decision was very tough. 
Congratulations to our 
new committee. You 
have a year full of 

exciting adventures 
ahead and an important 
job acting as a voice for 

the student body. 
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Adventure 
Awaits

Scoil Éanna

Welcome Junior Infants     
We extend a very warm 
welcome to the 32 new Junior 
Infant students that have 
recently joined us here in Scoil 
Éanna. You have settled in very 
well and we wish you many 
happy years with us. 

Sports Update!
Swimming lessons for 3rd to 6th class 
have begun. All students have been 
thoroughly enjoying this experience 
which will continue for 6 weeks. 
Boys Cumann na mBunscoil league 
started 3 weeks ago. The boys from 
5th and 6th class have put in a lot of 
training in preparation for their 
games. They have had three 
challenging games 
against  Annyalla, 
Corracrin
and Edenmore. 
Congratulations to the 
boys on their great 

win against Edenmore.
Thanks to Mr Duffy 
and Mr Markey for all
the coaching.



During September some 
wonderful children won the
Dalta na Coicíse and 
Gaeiligeoir na Coicíse awards. 
Our very worthy winners were 
as follows:
Daltaí na Coicíse
Miah Roche Sheridan
Oskar Skrzypek
Luanna Leonard 
Liam Woods
Kamilla Bertulyte
Danny Rutledge
Victoria Skrzypek
Cormac Smyth
Jaxson Fitzpatrick
Julian Sherry
Ruan Malone
Mia Duffy
Darla Trainor
Emily Mc Connell
Ali Selemani

James Allen
Gaeiligeoir na Coicíse
Thomas Keenan
Lola Duffy
Caoimhe Quinn
Dea Manoylova
Thomas Carragher
Eloise Edwards
Alfie Smyth
Sean Leonard
Hugh Connolly
Fiadh White
Malaky Carragher
Ava Mc Kenna
Aodhan Salmon
Freya Forde
Paddy Treanor
Sophie Duffy

This month we had a visit 
from our Local Community 
Garda, James Gallagher. 

He reminded us about the 
importance of online 

safety and to be aware of 
how bullying can affect us 

and  others. 

Comhghairdeas

School Mass
We held our annual school 

mass on the 28th of 
September. Fr Ciaran joined 

us for the celebration. It 
was so nice to hear such 
lovely singing from our 

school choir and to see so 
many of our parents and 

grandparents there.

Dates for the Diary

Maths week will take 
place on the week of 
the 16th of October. 

Halloween dress up will 
be held on Friday the 

27th of October.
Our Christmas plays 

will take place on the 
13th and 14th of 

December. 

Buddy System
Our 6th class students 

have set up a rota for a  
Budddy system with 
classes from Junior 
Infants to 2nd. Two 
children have the 

responsibility every day 
of helping to look  after 

and play with the 
children on this yard.

It has been a wonderful 
success so far. 

Over the last couple 
of Friday’s ,1st and 6th

class have come 
together in the 
afternoon to do 
paired reading. It has 
been such a success 
that we plan to 
continue this. 

A Very Warm Welcome
We would like to give a 
very warm welcome to 
our new students who 
have joined us this year. 
Welcome Oskar who 
joined Senior Infants, 
Victoria who joined 2nd

class ,  Nathan who 
joined 3rd class and 
Wiktoria who joined 5th

class.We hope that you 
have settled in well with 
us here in Scoil Éanna
and enjoy your year 
ahead.


